
 

 

To:             HONORABLE MAYOR AND CITY COUNCIL. 
 

FROM:         Dave Maroney, Director of Economic Development. 

SUBJECT:   2018 Downtown Farmers Market Permit. 

DATE:          April 12, 2018. 

 

BACKGROUND. 

 

On behalf of the participating Vendors, Arlyn Lamb prepared the accompanying Plan 

(“Application”) for the 2018 Downtown Farmers Market. Dianne and I assisted Arlyn 

with development of the Plan and feel that the document addresses the issues and 

considerations for operating a Farmers Market on municipally owned property. To 

obtain a permit to operate, the participating vendors have submitted an Application to the 

City of Cannon Falls fully describing: (a) the location of the Market; (b) operational 

details (days, hours, traffic control, clean-up, signage, etc.); (c) the rules and policies that 

will apply to participating vendors; and (d) vendor contact information. 

 

REQUESTED COUNCIL ACTION. 

 

A complete Application has been received and the City Council is requested to review the 

Plan and approve issuance of a Farmers Market Permit for the 2018 Downtown 

Farmers Market. 

 

 


















